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CSE Announcements 

Cyprus Stock Exchange 

LUI 

 
Lifting of the (Σ) marking from the titles of LOUIS PLC  

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Council of the Cyprus Stock Exchange (CSE), after having examined
the content of the Independent Auditors' Report of LOUIS PLC for the
year ended 31/12/2017, decided pursuant to paragraph 2.2.7 of
R.A.A.379/2014 (as amended), to remove the (Σ) marking from
the company's titles in the Main Market trading boards and price
bulletins, since the reasons that led to the appearance of the marking
on the company's securities no longer exist. 
 
The above decision of the CSE Council will come to effect as of 
Thursday, 10 May 2018. 
 
 
Nicosia, 9 May 2018 
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